

18th May 2020

To whom it may concern

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am pleased to inform you that our Associate Member in Spain, Federación de Planificación Familiar de España, was reaccredited as a Full Member of the International Planned Parenthood Federation (IPPF) at the meeting of the IPPF Governing Council on 16<sup>th</sup> May 2020. Following an accreditation review in December 2018 and successful implementation of the post accreditation action plan, IPPF Governing Council was satisfied that the Association was found to be in full compliance with all 48 standards as defined under the Standards and Responsibilities of IPPF Membership; namely that the Association is:

- open and democratic;
- well governed;
- strategic and progressive;
- transparent and accountable;
- well managed;
- financially healthy;
- a good employer;
- committed to results;
- · committed to quality; and
- a leading sexual and reproductive health and rights organization.

In IPPF, Member Associations undergo an accreditation exercise every five years. I am confident that through the on-going monitoring support provided by the Regional Office of IPPF in Brussels, the Association will do everything possible to further the vision, mission and values of the Federation and continue to uphold the responsibilities of IPPF membership.

I kindly request that you give all the necessary support to this organization in their efforts to address the Sexual and Reproductive Health and Rights needs of the people of Spain.

Sincerely yours

Dr Alvaro Bermejo

IPPF Director-General